
Since 1st January 2017, pesticide use in parks 
and other public areas is banned, except in 
emergency situations in order to control the 
invasion of harmful species. Pesticide use on 
railway lines, in airports and on roads are not 
covered by the ban. Moreover, two future laws will 
further ban pesticide:

As of 1st January 2019, prohibition of the 
placing and the holding of plant protection 
products for non-professional use
As of 1st September 2018, prohibition of the 
use neonicotinoids based-products

Moreover, Joël Labbé, Senator of Morbihan and 
Vice-President of the Commission of Economic 
Affairs in France, has launched an EU proposal 
for banning pesticides use outside agriculture.


